
 

Hello Year 6, 

 
A warm welcome from The Arthur Terry Science Department!  
We are really looking forward to meeting you on the 3rd July. Until then we have a video 
introducing what you can expect from your science lessons in September and a challenge for 
you to make an origami model of DNA.  

In science, when carrying out practicals we follow a ‘method’, which is a set of step�by-step 
instructions. Today, you are going to practice following a method and will hopefully produce a 
model of DNA like the image below. 

 

The role and function of DNA is to carry all our genetic information. It can be found inside all of 
our cells and is the blueprint for how to make YOU! You will learn more about DNA in your lessons 
in September.  

Before starting the origami, please print and then cut out the model on the last page of this 
document, cutting along only the outer line, and colour your model in. 

 Once you have done this, follow the step-by-step instructions below.  

We hope that you have enjoyed making your DNA model! 

 The Arthur Terry Science Department 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 


